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Januar 08, 2025

Dear Friends and Members of the Washington Saengerbund,

This past year has been an exciting and challenging journey for the Washington 
Saengerbund (WSB). We were thrilled to host wonderful Spring concerts and have seen our 
membership grow steadily as we emerged from the pandemic. Continuing cherished 
traditions, we sang on Memorial Day at the German cemetery to honor those buried there, 
and we held two heartfelt Christmas concerts.

However, this year has also brought its share of obstacles. Unfortunately, we were unable 
to perform at the Willard Hotel or participate in Oktoberfest's due to this year's 
cancellation of the event in Lovettsville. These events have historically been vital sources 
of both community engagement and funding. 

Despite these hurdles, we remain steadfast in our mission to promote German culture 
through music and song in the Washington, D.C. metropolitan area. While we’ve been 
careful with expenses, key costs remain as we look toward the future.

Your generosity has been, and continues to be, the lifeline that sustains us. Every 
contribution directly supports our efforts to preserve and share German musical traditions, 
bringing joy and cultural enrichment to our community.

We invite you to support us with a donation this year. Please use the form on the reverse 
side of this letter to submit your contribution. Remember, as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization, your donation is fully tax-deductible.

Thank you for standing with the Washington Saengerbund. Together, we can continue to 
celebrate and share the beauty of German culture through music.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Amy Marie Blencowe
President, Washington Sängerbund


